
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Public hearings have been scheduled for August 13, 2013 and August 27, 2013 by the 

La Feria City Commission regarding proposed annexation of land into the City.  The 

public hearings will be held at 6:30 pm in the La Feria City Commission Meeting Room, 

115 East Commercial Ave., La Feria, Texas. 

 

The following areas are among those being considered for annexation. 

 

1. West of city limits, in the vicinity of Rabb Road, north of Bus. 83 and south of Exp. 

83, some or all of the following subdivisions: Citrus Groves, B & R, Collins, Pecina 

Estates, Flo-Ra, and Gateway. 

 

2. West of city limits, south of Bus. 83, some or all of the following subdivisions: Rabb 

Heights, Alto Real, Bixby, Cantu-Solis, Bixby & Bixby, Kratovil, L & D Ranch, L & 

M, Orange Grove Park, William S. Brandt. 

 

3. East of city limits, north and south of Kelly Drive and west of White Ranch Rd. 

 

4. South of city limits, along west side of FM 506, to and including Block 23 of 

Minnesota-Texas Irrigation Land Co. Subdivision   

 

A notice of these public hearings was mailed to the owners of affected property, to the 

address available from the Cameron County Appraisal District property records.   

Additional information may be obtained by contacting the City of La Feria Planning 

Department at 797-2261.  If you cannot attend the public hearings, written comments 

may be submitted to City of La Feria Planning Dept., 115 E. Commercial Ave., La Feria, 

Tx 78559-5002. 

 


